Call for Papers:

The ASCE Journal of Professional Issues in Engineering Education and Practice
is soliciting papers for another Special Issue on
Sustainability Education in Civil and Environmental Engineering.
Papers are being solicited both for the Peer-Reviewed Technical Paper Section and for a More Practice-Oriented Forum Section (Forum items are reviewed by the Editor, but not fully peer reviewed).
As is the nature of sustainability, the paper topics may cover a vast range of issues, however, the focus is on aids for integration into the curriculum. Some example items may relate to:
- 	Incorporation into existing undergraduate and graduate classes
- 	Development of new courses with a sustainability focus
- 	Mechanisms for conveying sustainability into design courses
-	Sustainability-based internship programs with companies/organizations/communities
- 	Case studies on sustainability engineering modules and how they are adopted into the curricula.
-	Tools for assessment for any or all the above.
Given that as of late 2016 the ABET civil engineering criteria will require programs to demonstrate that students “include principles of sustainability in design” papers that address this need are particularly welcome.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please submit the manuscript electronically at http://www.editorialmanager.com/jrneieng/ by January 31th, 2016 and include a cover letter which designates it for this special issue and specifies whether it is for the technical paper or the forum section.
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